
November Meeting Minutes 

Old Business 

 Thank you to the students who participated in Trick or Treat for Troops! We were very 

successful sending 49 packages weighing 484.07 lbs for a total of $799.10! 

 District CDE’s went fantastic!  

o Floriculture- 1st overall  

Elsa, Shayla, Byron (3rd), Madison 

Food science- 1st overall 

Kaylee (1st), Laramie (2nd), Brianna (3rd), Alyssa (3rd) 

Ag Sales- Blake, Skylar, Libby (2nd) 

Prepared Public Speaking- Morgan (2nd) 

Extemporaneous Public Speaking- Angel (2nd) 

History- Angel (2nd)  

Creed-Carlee 

 Young Aggie Boot Camp was very successful yesterday. Our high school student participation is 

up and the elementary kids keep coming back. We learned about turkeys yesterday and did a 

variety of crafts. Thank you to everyone who continues to be a great leader in this program!  

New Business  

 Thanks for coming to our meeting! We have turkey bowling planned and enjoy the 

thanksgiving feast! 

 We cancelled the Winter Awards Banquet in December due to scheduling conflicts, we will 

let you know the new date as soon as it is decided upon!  

 CDE students travel to ASU Polytechnic Campus December 4th to compete in Food Science, 

Floriculture, Welding and Ag Sales! Wish them luck! To those students who compete, you 

test tomorrow!  

 If you want to buy a shirt or hoodie, the deadline is tomorrow morning at 7:30am! The shirts 

are $10 and the hoodies are $25. We will be keeping these hoodies for two years so don’t 

miss out! If you plan on attending state activities please make sure you get a shirt to match 

everyone!  

 Peoria Mini Camp is January 23-24. If you would like to attend please sign up ASAP, slots are 

filling up. Bring $35 in by November 23 (You need a FFA shirt if you plan on going) 

 State Degrees and Proficiency Award applications are available! Please start working on 

these so you can represent our chapter at the state level.  

 Our next meeting will be January 13 at 5:30pm!   


